Chewelah Art Guild Meeting Minutes
Meeting Date; November 15, 2022
In Attendance: Diana, Indigo, Gail, Traci, Leslie, Cindy, Nondis
Motion was made and approved to skip reading of minutes from 10/18 meeting.
Treasurer’s report discussed, no questions were raised.
Woodland Theatre sponsorship was discussed.  Motion was made and approved to sponsor at Gold Level for a cost of $150.00.
The Guild has one open spot on the board, members are encourage to actively recruit and fill before January 2023.
Boo Fest Discussed: 
 All 5 pumpkins entered got rewards, communication issues discussed.
Successes were Indigo’s decorating and the Photo Booth and not having hot liquids
Suggestions for next year are, hand out candy, have a Chair person and/or Boo Fest rep involved with the Chamber during planning.

Event Budget forms were handed out, events heads need to submit budget and proposed dates for events before January 2023.

The Rainbow Fund mini grant was presented to the Valley Theatre Group, the fund has $200.00 for mini grants remaining for year 2022.

Method of delivery for memberships was discussed, some prefer US Mail others prefer email, no decision was reached.

Cards and envelopes are with Suzanne if anyone needs them.

CAG Zoom membership will lapse on 1/22/2023. Motion was made and approved to decide in January if we will renew.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Art Show is scheduled for 2/17 thru 2/19/23.  The Civic Center has been reserved for a cost of $235.00, check will be written in January 2023 for rental fee.

Diana K. will be leaving for the winter on January 1st, 2023.  Diana will update website before leaving and needs new forms for the Art Show to do so. During Diana’s absence Traci will take care of check book and no financial reports will be prepared.

Pecha Kucha will be in March 2023.  Leslie and Bud are looking for artists.

Creative District:
Chew-ville is 12/3, so is City Sidewalks and the Christmas Fair
A Call to Artists for a new mural on Wuestoff’s building will be going out soon.
Nondis will be the CAG rep at Creative District Artists meeting on the 3rd Thursdays Monthly.

Website ad Facebook needs to have featured artists changed out.

Diane Evans will not be the Treasurer In Name next year, the position will need to be filled by next meeting, this person will need to be able to step in for Diana K. when needed and review financial reports.

Next meeting will be December 20th.








